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The Lake Shore Central Athletics Department is thrilled to be able to announce that
beginning Wednesday February 24, 2021, we will welcome spectators back to our HOME
interscholastic contests. Although we are pleased and encouraged by this step, we must
remain vigilant in deterring the spread of COVID-19. For this reason, safety measures
and protocols have been put in place and are outlined below. In order to protect the
health and well-being of all, these procedures MUST be followed or we risk having the
privilege of spectators revoked. These procedures apply to Lake Shore HOME contests.
At this time, spectators are NOT allowed at AWAY contests.

Health/Exposure Screening
» We are asking any individual entering our facilities to screen themselves prior to
entering the building. If you have tested positive for COVID-19, have had known
exposure to a COVID-19 positive individual in the past 14 days, or have
experienced symptoms of COVID-19, please STAY HOME. You may NOT enter
the interscholastic event.

Temperature Screening
» Each individual entering a Lake Shore Central building will have to walk past a
thermal camera to have their temperature screened. Anyone exhibiting a temp of
100.4° Fahrenheit or higher will NOT be permitted to enter the building.

Masks
» You MUST wear a mask at ALL times during the event. If you choose not to wear
a mask, you will be directed to leave.

Social Distancing

» Family units must sit at least 6 feet apart from other family units.

» Please adhere to the 2 spectator per player policy. It will be strictly enforced.
When entering the event, a chaperone will be checking guests against the team
roster. The venue will not be filled to capacity and opposing team spectators are
NOT allowed at this time.

» Please sit in designated marked areas as directed by the chaperone on duty.

General Guidelines
» Spectators will not be allowed into the building until 5 minutes prior to the start of
the competition.
» NO food or drink will be allowed inside the venue.

The Lake Shore Central Athletics Department looks forward to welcoming back its loyal
Eagle fans to interscholastic competition and has confidence our Eagle supporters will
demonstrate nothing less than exemplary behavior and sportsmanship during these
times.

Be LOUD, Be PROUD & GO EAGLES!



